
Safer Internet Day 

‘Together for a better internet’ 

Safer internet day is a day that is celebrated globally on 11th Febrauary this 

year. We are all aware that both adults and children are all using the internet to 

socialise, play games and to shop online. At PACE we thought it would be a great 

opportunity to make our cohort aware of how to be safe on the internet, how to 

be kind on the internet and what they can do if someone isn’t being kind to 

them.  

Each class had a seperate session relating to e-safety.  

Our key stage 2 classes discussed their online idendity and how to be safe when 

online gaming, as we all know the dangers and positives of socialising online. The 

children in Oak and Rowan class were all very enthusiastic when discussing ideas 

of how they can be safe and why it is important to be kind online. They 

discussed that they should block, report and tell an adult if anyone says 

anything inappropriate to them. It was also explained that some people do 

pretent to be someone else and it was emphasised that we all need to be very 

careful and must tell an adult if anything worries them.  

Our key stage 1 class created their own online profile, discussing how important 

it is to be true to yourself. They discussed different things that they should 

and should not upload or show online about themselves. 

Internet Safety Day has had a great impact on our school environment and all 

children have since been very careful whilst being online.  

  

 

 

 


